
Thank you to everyone who engaged with us over the
past few weeks during the Test of Opinion period.

We are pleased to share that 221 households (67%
turnout) participated in the Test of Opinion, with 78%
of participants in favour of our revised proposals for
Barnsbury.

During this period, we knocked on doors and delivered
the Test of Opinion bulletin, which contained all the
information you needed. We had some great
conversations with residents about the plans for
Barnsbury, and we value all the feedback you gave us.

As well as door-knocking, Newlon and Mount Anvil were
available at the community centre, offering free hot
drinks and sweet treats for you to enjoy while asking any
questions you had. It was wonderful to see so many of
you drop in and say hello, and we hope you enjoyed your
drink!

We also held two consultations, on the 6th and 8th of
February, where we shared the latest updates to the
New Barnsbury proposals, and attendees could discuss
them with the project team ahead of us submitting a
planning application to Islington Council. These
consultations were attended by 37 people, and as
always, we welcomed all feedback and questions about
the development. It’s not too late feedback; you can still
share your views using the Better Barnsbury website. 

Following the Test of Opinion and consultations, the next
steps are to submit a new planning application to
Islington Council with our final design. We will share an
updated timeline as soon as we have firm dates.

TEST OF OPINION RESULT: MAJORITY OF HOUSEHOLDS IN FAVOUR
OF PROPOSALS! 

 in favour of our proposals 

78%

You can visit the
Barnsbury website
for the latest
information by
scanning the QR
code.



COMING SOON

BASKETBALL SESSIONSSITE & COMMUNITY TOURS 

GET IN TOUCH

betterbarnsbury.org.ukbest@newlon.org.uk

As requested by you, we will also be
hosting more site tours of some of our
other Mount Anvil developments and
community centres. More details,
including dates and times, will follow
soon. We will provide transport to and
from each site visit.

HOARDING
We will be unveiling details about the
upcoming plans for creating the hoarding
artwork. We are keen to gather input
from as many of you as possible to help
shape the design and ensure that the
hoarding truly reflects the community at
Barnsbury.
 

We held two basketball sessions on the 8th
and 15th of February, run by a coach from
the London Lions. These sessions included
shooting, passing, and dribbling drills, and
the kids had the chance to put their new
skills into action with a game at the end.
We’re excited to share that we will be
holding further sessions for you to get
involved in! More details on these sessions
will be available soon.

NEW MUGA DESIGN
We will also be sharing initial design ideas
for the Multi-Use Games Area (MUGA)
and we want your feedback on these too.
Full details on these projects will be sent
to you soon. We really encourage you,
your families, and your friends from the
Barnsbury Estate to get involved in
shaping the hoarding and MUGA spaces
so that they best reflect your community. 

CONSTRUCTION DROP INS
Once we have more certainty around dates,
we will reinstate the construction drop-in
sessions at the Barnsbury Community
Centre. These sessions will give you the
opportunity to speak with the Mount Anvil
team about the build programme and ask
any questions. Full details will follow.

mailto:best@newlon.org.uk

